
News of some of the Lord´s work in Northern Peru 
March at Morning Star is a whirlwind of 

activity as most of the children return to 

school. Uniforms, school supplies, 

backpacks & lunch boxes all must be 

brought current and schedules adjusted. 

Thirteen of the eighteen children study off 

campus, some in the morning shift and 

some in the afternoon at various locations. 

In the midst of all this the local authorities 

decided they would do construction and 

renovation at the 3 public kindergarten 

school in our town sending the principals 

scrambling to find locations in which to have 

classes a week before the start of the school year. The kindergarten that Morning Star children 

attend is one of them and we ended up agreeing to loan them 4 classrooms for both the morning 

and afternoon shifts, so once again the campus is full of little kids during school hours. 

Little Derhek has been with us for just over a year 

during which time he has been placed on the 

adoption roster. He came to us from the city of 

Trujillo having been abandoned by his HIV+ mother 

at birth. We praise the Lord that he is perfectly 

healthy! His new family will likely come for him this 

month so please pray for a smooth transition and 

strength for our house parents to endure his 

departure.  

Our other one 

year old Claudio, 

is awaiting the 

judge’s ruling so 

he can also be put on the adoption register. Waiting for very 

busy magistrates to get around to issuing rulings can be 

frustrating, but we are trusting in the Lord’s timing for him and 

his future path.  

We are thrilled to see the Lord at work in each individual He 

brings our way and for all those who support the ministry here 

with their prayers and giving.  

The Staff at Morningstar  

 


